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City to Host 3rd Business Networking Event 
 

South Pasadena (Calif.) – The City is excited to be hosting our third Business 

Networking Event for South Pasadena local businesses. In 2022, the City’s Economic 

Development team launched various initiatives to support and bring together the 

business community. This included two business networking events, the launch of a 

digital business newsletter, launch of a quarterly major projects and developments 

newsletter, and the launch of the City’s Guide to Doing Business.  

The team is dedicated to more efforts to support local businesses in 2023, and to 

build on the business-to-business support network. This exciting event that will take 

place on February 28, 2023 from 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. at the Library Community 

Room located at 1115 El Centro St. The event will feature free headshots from a local 

photographer, raffles, breakfast and coffee, resources, and a presentation from the 

Community Development Department on housing.  

We encourage all local businesses to attend for however long schedules permit, 

meet the team, and have a great time getting to know other business representatives. 

To RVSP for the event, please call the City Manager’s Office at (626) 403-7210 or email 

business@southpasadenaca.gov. 
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